SCC Chairperson Annual Report — Nov. 7, 2024

e At the Annual Meeting Last year, | began the second year of my two year term as Chairperson of the
CJES SCC. | was fortunate to have Taunya as Vice-Chair, Joni as Treasurer, Jessica as Secretary, Jen as
the Teacher Rep and Lauren and Candace as Parent Reps, Our Grade 4 Reps were Ashton Lamb,
Sophie Monich and Jasper Fehr. Thank you to all the board members as well as the other volunteers
for being part of the school community council and doing what we could to enhance the learning
experience for CJES students.

Here are some things we were able to accomplish:

The SCC approved the 2023-2024 Learning Improvement Plan and Budget.

The SCC raised funds to go towards the outdoor classroom.

Our Student Reps were able to organize a Christmas movie.

The SCC made treat bags for the entire school, they were given out at the Winter Family Festival.
The SCC had a 50/50 Fundraiser that raised $2350.00 and a raffle that raised $4050.00

For Teacher Appreciation Week in February, Lauren made lunch for the staff. Thanks again Lauren.
Many of the SCC members came and volunteered at the Winter Carnival as well as sponsored
Doughnuts and Hot Chocolate for everyone to enjoy.

e We ran a couple of hot lunches and raised $709.00. Thank you to everyone who helped out, the kids
really appreciated it!

Purdy’s Chocolates was a fundraiser that brought in $398.00

The SCC was able to support the Grade 4’s Farewell with a pizza lunch on their graduation day to
celebrate.

e Many of the SCC members were able to volunteer for Playday. We ran a bbg and canteen that raised
$1607.00
The SCC sponsored half of the cost of the playday bouncy castles.
The SCC sponsored a snack for both the harvest festival as well as halloween.

Again | would like to thank everyone who helped out this past year, the students from CCS, parent and
community volunteers, as well as the staff at CJES. Your dedication is greatly appreciated!

Respectfully Submitted,
Roxilana Roberts,

CJES SCC Chair



